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June 25, 1980

United States Department of Justice
Federal Bureau of Investigation
Washington, D. C. 20535

Attn: David G. Flanders
, -
RE: F.0.I. request # 98,306
JFK Assassination - six photographs

Dear Mr. Flanders:

Thank you for your letter dated June 18, 1980 regarding my
Freedom of Information request for copies of photographs
of six people.

You stated that a search of your <central indices could not
be conducted with the 1imited information provided. Un-
fortunately, my information is limited to the CIA document
which was attached to my letter of request (attached is
another copy of that document). As can be noted, the
document has been sanitized so that any information of
possible assistance in locating the photographs has been
deleted. Please, on my behalf, query the Central Intelli-
gence Agency as to these deletions. It is obvious from
the document that the photographs would be a subject of
memorandum both to the CIA and your agency.

Thank you for your continued patience.

Sincerely yoursaz?/\H :
&ary Sha;
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